
CITY OF PLAINWELL 
ALLEGAN COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 
PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2025-2026 CITY BUDGET 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 7.4 of the City of Plainwell 
Charter, that a public hearing on the proposed budget for the City of Plainwell 
for fiscal year 2024-2025 will be held at 7:00p.m. on Monday, June 23, 2025, in the 
Council Room of City Hall at 211 North Main Street, Plainwell, Michigan 49080.  
 
The City Council may not adopt the proposed fiscal year 2025-2026 budget until 
after the public hearing.  All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be 
heard at the public hearing regarding the proposed budget.  A copy of the 
proposed fiscal year 2025-2026 budget shall be on file and available to the public 
during normal office hours at the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 211 North 
Main Street, Plainwell, MI, for a period of not less than one (1) week prior to such 
public hearing. 
 
THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO 
SUPPORT THE PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THIS 
HEARING.  
 
This notice is given by order of the Plainwell City Council. 
 
The City of Plainwell is subject to the requirements of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act of 1990.  Individuals with disabilities who plan to attend this 
meeting and who require certain accommodations in order to allow them to 
observe and/or participate in this meeting, or who have questions regarding the 
accessibility of this meeting or the facilities, are asked to contact JoAnn Leonard, 
City Clerk, at 269-685-6821 promptly to allow the City of Plainwell to make 
reasonable accommodations.  
 
Dated: May 30, 2025 
 

JoAnn Leonard 
Clerk, City of Plainwell 

 
 

 


